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Miss S Sarahs 

My Professional Learning Journey

Collaboration with staff, learners, and
families strengthened inclusive practice.
Dyslexic learners showed improved
confidence, wellbeing, and engagement. The
approach influenced whole school strategies
and fostered a more supportive learning
environment.

collaboration and impact

How does the implementation of a peer
support system impact the social and
emotional wellbeing of dyslexic learners in
the inclusive classroom.

My enquiry explores how a peer support
system, “reading buddies,” can improve the
social and emotional wellbeing of dyslexic
learners, promoting inclusion, confidence,
and a sense of belonging. 

This enquiry deepened my understanding of
dyslexia, inclusive pedagogy, and evidence
based practice. I enhanced my skills in
planning, communication, and reflection,
growing as a practitioner and leader for
learning.

Next, I will develop a family facing dyslexia
resource page and lead a parent workshop.
Impact will be measured through feedback
and engagement, supporting ongoing
improvement and home school collaboration.
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